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THE DISSOLUTION OF THE REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF PEEL 
AND THE POTENTIAL IMPACT ON VULNERABLE MEMBERS OF 
OUR COMMUNITIES  

A PRESENTATION ON BEHALF OF LOCAL COMMUNITY AGENCIES AND COMMUNITY GROUPS:

GURPREET MALHOTRA, CEO, INDUS COMMUNITY SERVICES 
MICHAEL J. GYOVAI EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, BGC PEEL
RABIA KHEDR, CEO, DEEN SUPPORT SERVICES
SHARON MAYNE, CEO, CATHOLIC FAMILY SERVICES PEEL-DUFFERIN
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DISSOLUTION OF PEEL REGION AND OUR VULNERABLE PEOPLE

Agencies, non-profits and community groups in Mississauga, Brampton and Caledon are 
concerned about the dissolution of the Regional Municipality of Peel and the impacts on 
the vulnerable communities we serve and support.

You all have collectively helped us to do a lot of good work that has supported our 
residents and neighbours, and any instability in our sector will impact many 
vulnerable residents and especially as we are still in recovery from a pandemic that 
saw this Region as the most locked down jurisdiction in North America.

As the Region goes through this metamorphosis, community agencies and community 
groups would like to remind councillors to make efforts to ensure that no vulnerable 
members of the community experience service disruption. 
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PROTECTING PROGRESS AND PREPARING FOR NEW ROLES

We need to underscore the progress we are beginning to make in addressing inequities, anti-
black racism and improved inclusion.  Any changes to our systems needs to maintain progress.

For almost 50 years our communities have been served through a division of duties between 
the Two Tiers, as a new system evolves new opportunities and challenges will appear: The 
agencies and community groups that make up the Metamorphosis Network would like to be 
involved with you to ensure that our residents continue to receive the services and supports 
they need.
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WORKING SUGGESTIONS

We would like to request that Regional funding that comes up for renewal this August and were to be distributed in 
January 2024 be carried over from the current funded agencies/groups to the next 1-2 years so that new municipal 
structures can be put in place and redistribution, if required, can be carefully planned.

Our group of organizations are available to work with anyone at any level to ensure that our most vulnerable 
residents continue to receive services with minimum disruption.

A new collective of community groups, non-profits and agencies are forming a group named the Community
Metamorphosis Network and we would appreciate the assurance of stability as we go through dramatic 
changes over the next two years. 
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THANK YOU
QUESTIONS, COMMENTS, IDEAS…
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